
Trevisker Impact statement 2022/2023 

It was lovely to start the year with no treat of Covid for the first time in 2 years and lovely 

sense of normality resumed. 

Our focus was on the school’s improvement plan, especially with OFSTED looming. This is 

largely based on our KS2 SAT results and really focuses on area to improve on. 

We were delighted to welcome Rebecca Lobb as our staff governor this year, whilst Sadie 

Robinson is on Maternity leave. 

We also welcomed new Parent governor Sam Hebburn, Sam brings a wealth of teaching 

experience and will be a valuable new member of the team. 

Monies received from the Catch-up grant and the National Tutoring programs has been used 

to enhance Pupil premium, sports premium and SEND grants further. We have been able to 

again continue to target pupils who need extra boosts across numerous subject due to 

missed and disrupted learning, this had quite an impact with SATs last year and we were 

hopeful this would have the same outcomes. 

Monies were also invested in Swimming lessons resuming, new playground equipment, 

refreshing PE equipment and a new climbing frame for KS1, with helps from FOTS. 

I attended a SATS monitoring visit in May and noticed how calm and positive the children all 

were, the booster sessions and catch-up tuition obviously had an incredible impact on their 

learning. This was evident in the absolutely incredible SATS results, they were well above 

national average, with Reading being 92%! The structured plan and targeted intervention 

were extremely well devised, and the impact was clearly seen. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their incredible dedication and 

resilience they have shown this year, especially as it has been quite challenging at times. They 

continue to learn and evolve and strive to be the best they can be. 

As we say a sad farewell to Collen Thorpe, Kaye Pitcher and Hannah Stevens I’d like to 

personally thank them for their year of continuing support, you will be missed a lot. 

Looking forward to September I’m excited to work with our New SLT, Jules Jenkins as Head 

Teacher and George Keast as Assistant Head Teacher. 

It is a real pleasure to be part of this team, and I can’t wait to see what great things we can 

achieve next year. 

 


